
I strongly oppose SB 941 as it will do nothing to stop gun violence. The criminal element  does 
not care about the law. There are already plenty of gun restriction laws  which I feel need to be 
more strictly enforced. 
There is very little gun crimes committed by law abiding citizens  and SB 941 is nothing more 
than a back door  type of registration. 
Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely 
Robert Edwards 
PO Box 528 
Irrigon,Or 97844 
 


